Minutes ARE January 12, 2011
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by Richard K5SHT
Members present:  Dick K5SHT, Chris KE5KPC, James WJ2K, Al KE5CNW, John W5FFS, Joe KE5DUP, John WB4QHM, Randy AE5HU, Archie K5ABZ, Guillermo KF5EQQ, Ray WD8JKV, Pete KC5IMZ, Bill W5WJH
Minutes:   Al made a motion to accept the minutes for November.  Guillermo seconded. Motion passed.
Treasures report:  For the period of 11-1-10 to 12-31-10.  The beginning balance is $1327.50.  We had 2 expenses: one for $159.50 for the controller for the repeater cable and program and the second is $88.73 for Nifty Manuals for the radios in the go kits and HF radio in the shack.  The ending balance is $1079.27.  Pete made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report and Richard seconded.  Motion passed.  
Dues for 2011 are due.
Repeater Committee:  The new repeater in on the air and working good.  It is ID’ing itself in voice and also announcing the time.  Gary and Chris will get it where it will announce the time of the meeting soon.
Unfinished Business:
Lee’s tower was taken down by Bill W5WJH.
Joe is still waiting on funds for the GoKits.  Ray and Joe went out and pick the boxes we are going to purchase.

The next joint club meeting will be in Hurst on Feb 5 at 10am.  It is at the new fire station on Precinct and Pipeline.
RACES has a new liaison officer now Russ Stringfield KW5KW.  He was appointed 12-20-10. 

Go Kits are needing to be put together a committee was formed to assemble the kit. Ray WD8JKV, Chris KE5KPC, Archie K5ABZ.  They will set up a time to get together and work on the project.
New Business:  
Richard passed out a questionnaire to get a idea of what types of things the club wants to hear about during a presentation.

Archie is thinking about having the net on each Tuesday night to try to get more people on the air.  Also will be used to get more people as net control.  He will help train other members. We will try this for a couple of months and see how it goes. Archie coordinate volunteers for net controller email him at rcheblan@sbcglobal.net
Richard has put together a club newsletter and did a good job.  He is asking for input on ideas to what to include.

Al has loaned the club an Alinco dual band radio temporally until the club can make arrangements for a new one.

Chris has redone the club website and updated it.  

Cowtown Hamfest is Jan 14 and 15 at Lockheed Martin Recreation Area from 3p to 8p on Friday and 8a to 3p on Saturday.

Irving Hamfest, March 12, 2011 8:00 am at Betcha Bingo.  Visit www.irvingarc.org for more info.
Show and Tell:
Richard gave a presentation on QRP
Motion to adjourn was made by Dick at 19:49.  Seconded by Al.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
